
From: "Impey, Patrice" <annie.gorra@vancouver.ca>
To: "Direct to Mayor and Council - DL" <CCDTMACDL@vancouver.ca>

Date: 8/30/2016 4:42:59 PM
Subject: Pro Walk/Pro Bike/Pro Place VIP Reception - Monday, September 12, 2016

Dear Mayor and Council,

Please see the invitation below to attend a special VIP reception for dignitaries attending the Pro 
Walk/Pro Bike/Pro Place Conference. The VIP reception is an opportunity for dignitaries to 
network in a small group setting, before attending the main opening reception for the conference.

Please RSVP to protocolevents@vancouver.ca if you plan to attend.

Patrice Impey
Acting City Manager
604.603.5314
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